
On September 12, 2023, Burbach of DE, LLC, licensee of WGIE(FM), 92.7 FM, Clarksburg, West Virginia, 

filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for the assignment of license. 

Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information about how to file 

comments and petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov and search WGIE(FM)’s public 

file.  Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information about how to file 

comments and petitions on the application can visit: 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/views/public/assignmentDraftCopy?displayType=html&appK

ey=25076f918a43691b018a6c2ad7c31e5b&id=25076f918a43691b018a6c2ad7c31e5b&goBack=N   

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/views/public/assignmentDraftCopy?displayType=html&appKey=25076f918a43691b018a6c2ad7c31e5b&id=25076f918a43691b018a6c2ad7c31e5b&goBack=N
https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/views/public/assignmentDraftCopy?displayType=html&appKey=25076f918a43691b018a6c2ad7c31e5b&id=25076f918a43691b018a6c2ad7c31e5b&goBack=N

